
2024 VBS Enrollment Form  
(One form per child) 

 

St. David’s Lutheran, St. Bartholomew’s, and St. David’s United 

Church of Christ will team up this year to provide Vacation Bible 

School. VBS will take place as St. David’s Lutheran Church, 1032 

Musselman Rd., Hanover, Sunday June 23rd – Thursday June 27th, from 6:00 P.M. – 8:00 P.M.  Our 

ending program will take place on Thursday, June 29th.  We hope your child will participate in 

this year’s VBS.  Please return completed forms to the church office or any Sunday School 

teacher.  

 

 

Child’s Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Age: _______  Grade (just completed): _______ 

 
 

Parent/Guardian Name:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

City:  __________________________________________       State:  _________      Zip:  _______________ 

 
 

Siblings attending VBS 

Name/Age: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Person(s) Responsible for picking up child: _________________________________________________ 

Please note: we will only release your child to these people. 

 

Allergies:  Medical concerns we should be aware 

of:  

 

Do you attend church? _______ Yes      _______ No 

If so, which church do you regularly attend? ______________________________________________ 

 

 

Emergency Contact Information 

 

Name/relationship ________________________________________ Phone____________________ 

 

Name/relationship ________________________________________ Phone____________________ 

 


